

Ms Ellen Satlof
Public Relations Manager
Youth Sports Safety Alliance
c/o National Athletic Trainers' Association
2952 Stemmons Freeway #200
Dallas, TX 75247

Dear Ellen,

I would like to extend my support to the Youth Sports Safety Alliance. The work you are doing is important and I agree with the principles that you communicate in your call to action. My organization has done work in the bullying prevention and youth empowerment areas and we view sports safety as a critical youth development issue. Solving this issue requires the involvement of youth, parents, schools, athletic organizations, sports teams and health care professionals and my firm is committed to spreading the word about the important work you are doing with the nonprofit and corporate organizations with which I work. I would very much like to join the Youth Sports Safety Alliance.

Kind regards,

Ann

Ann Moravick
President
Rx4good
203-358-9798 (office)
203-550-9798 (cell)
ann.moravick@rx4good.com
Twitter@rx4good
www.rx4good.com

[&]quot;A better prescription for partnership."